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Ann Hillier

From: Peter Corelis
Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2018 11:39 AM
To: Ann Hillier
Subject: Parent SSDE

Annie, 
 
Please note that I have approved the SSDE for Parent (PLN51073) with a condition that a Step 2 Form for any work on 
the bulkhead and/or shoreward should be submitted with the building permit. 
 
Thanks, 
 

 
Peter Corelis, P.E. 
Development Engineer 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3759 
 


